
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 NOTICE OF MEETING CHANGE DUE TO INDEPENDENCE DAY HOLIDAY 
 
 
 
 CITY OF POCATELLO 
 

CLARIFICATION AND REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETINGS  
SCHEDULED FOR JULY 4, 2019 

 WILL BE HELD ON 
 JULY 11, 2019 

 
 COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

911 NORTH 7TH AVENUE 
 

 
The Clarification and Regular City Council meetings scheduled for July 4, 2019 have been changed 
due to the Independence Day holiday.  The meetings will be held on July 11, 2019. 
 
    


